
 
 
 

District Assessment Report – January 2023 
 

 
To: Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 
 

From: Moon McCarley, District Testing 
Coordinator

 
NWEA MAP Growth Assessments – Students in grades K-9 

• Most schools have completed the winter benchmark window. 
• Make ups are being done this week.  
• This is the final MAP Growth assessment of the school year for students 3-9 

 
AK Star and Alaska Science Assessment – Students in grades 3-10 

• Information about the assessments, (assessment blue prints, test times, student 
preparation, etc.) is available on the DEED Assessments page 
https://education.alaska.gov/assessments 

• Training of test administrators will begin in March. 
• The test window is April 3-7 

 
 
ADP - Alaska Developmental Profile – Kindergarten students  

• Nothing to report 
 

DLM -Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps – Select students in grades 3-10 
• Currently there are no LPSD students who will be taking the DLM 

 
NAEP- The National Assessment of Education Progress – Select student in select grades 

• Nothing to report 
 
 
 
 
Available results for any statewide assessment can be accessed here: 
https://education.alaska.gov/assessments/results 


